Virginia Association of Soil & Water Conservation Districts
PR/MARKETING COMMITTEE 
SEPTEMBER 2017 ∙ QUARTERLY REPORT



[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]
The committee has made progress on many projects including the SWCD District Road sign pilot, developing marketing material tools for use, surveying district website efforts and more. If you’d like to be a part of the marketing committee discussions contact Kendall Tyree at Kendall.tyree@vaswcd.org . 
MEETINGS


GOAL: 
- Plan quarterly meetings and other committee work dictated by plan of work
WEBSITE
DEVELOPMENT

GOALS:
- Educate importance through Marketing Committee newsletters

- Develop training from input received from districts. Trainings will be designed and implemented to match need district needs. 
MARKETING
MATERIALS
· 
· GOALS:
· - Provide marketing materials to SWCDs in electronic or print format to assist with outreach
· 
- Develop a Marketing Toolkit on the VASWCD website on how to increase brand awareness via website development.
· 
- Provide training on communications and marketing topics through VASWCD and partner planned events.
The Marketing/Public Relation Committee's purpose is to increase public awareness of Virginia SWCDs and assist SWCDs with outreach and relations. 

The PR/ Marketing Committee was re-established in August 2015 with Derwin Booker of Northern Neck SWCD serving as chairman. The Committee has met to discuss how to expand and improve district marketing. District marketing material samples and websites were reviewed in these initial meetings to determine how the committee can be of best assistance to SWCDs. The committee is working to fulfill goals as outlined in their approved 2017 plan of work and plans to meet again after the first of the year.

The PR/Marketing Committee meetings have included discussion and implementation of…

CURRENT AREAS OF FOCUS
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Photo Title: “Potential”
Maggie Williams 
Peter Francisco SWCD

PHOTO CONTEST
We are very excited about the participation in the photo contest! We had over 100 photos submitted. Winners include: 1 overall winner, 1 youth winner, 1 people’s choice winner and 10 honorable mentions.  The top three will receive an Annual State Park Pass courtesy of DCR. The honorable mentions will receive a One Day Park Pass. VASWCD is working to create a calendar of photos. Districts will be sent photo submissions to use for their own efforts. Check out our website to view 
winning photos.
Website Redesign
Current Project

Thomas Jefferson SWCD updated the Marketing Committee about their Website Survey and Redesign Efforts.  Peter Francisco SWCD walked the committee through their newly redesigned website.  The VASWCD will work to develop training on website development. Feedback is needed on what districts would like to see as part of a training module.

SWCD Communication Plan in Cooperation with JMU
Current Project
Colonial SWCD will be working with Dr. Julie Gochenhour our June 2017 Training Speaker and JMU professor in order for undergrad communication students develop a communication plan specific to the SWCD. This will serve as a pilot project for the marketing committee with hopes to share and expand to other SWCDs once Colonial’s plan is complete. 


UPDATES ON RECENT PROJECTS
Effective Outreach for Youth Camp Programming
VASWCD Yashodhara Varma, an intern for VASWCD presented the results of her Youth Conservation Camp evaluations. The evaluation report can be used as a marketing tool and a great resource that will be helpful in getting more applications for YCC. This chart will tell you where campers learned of Youth Conservation Camp for application. [image: https://lh6.googleusercontent.com/dwplM7_hWZzo5Ehn7VsWhriIm5AVBaif-ICU2NNx1YKHMDTsMrd5fq_eHD6awYiCz1MerxfUTtjaSLElb4bs9-qpv5q2li-mEbMeMF_c7hsEcC8RvIyO9wpQ9B05dYyqD6nwRFgy]
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All VDOT signs have now been installed in our pilot project district, Piedmont SWCD. Piedmont will now finalize a guidance document to share with all districts who are interested in embarking on a similar effort. A morning table topic session will be held Tuesday, December 5 at annual meeting for those interested in learning more. 
VDOT APPROVED SWCD ROAD SIGNS
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